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Treasure Hunt Report 

The treasure hunt was organized for 

club members of the college. The event 

was headed by Ms. Nirmiti and Mr. 

Albin Thomas, faculty members in 

charge for Rotaract club. The group was 

divided into two teams, Team Green and 

Team Blue. Once the groups were 

formed, teams were given some time to 

search for clues and then move step by 

step towards the next hint. Both teams 

came up with their own strategies. Some students were placed at different spots around the 

college campus, each holding a chit with our next hint. The fun twist was that whoever reached 

first had to complete a task given by the student holding the clue. We kept running from one 

location to another, solving clues and finishing tasks with excitement. In the end, after all the 

hustle and energy, Team Green emerged as the winner.  

After the game, everyone shared their reflections. What stood out was that each of us learned 

something different from the activity. The biggest takeaway was the importance of teamwork, 

coordination, and cooperation. In one group, there was a bit of miscommunication, while the 

other group showed better unity by 

listening to one another and moving 

forward together. This made us realize 

how essential unity is when working in 

a team—it makes communication 

smoother and the work more effective. 

Through this Rotaract Club activity, our 

bonding as a group grew stronger. We 

got to know each other better, and most 

importantly, we learned that strong 

teamwork can truly help in achieving 

any goal. 

 


